Dear expectant parent,

We are extremely grateful that you would consider us to parent your child. We are so
excited to become parents because we have so much love in our hearts to give to a
child. We know a child will truly make our family complete and we are looking forward to
growing our family through adoption.

Since the start of our marriage we have talked about growing our family. We always
talked about adopting ‘someday’ and we are so grateful that our hearts were always
open to adoption. Working through our infertility, adoption was always in our minds.
Although we could have taken additional measures to try and conceive, we felt called to
choose adoption. We know that a child is out there for us, and we pray for them and
their family constantly. We are so grateful that you would choose life, whether you
choose us to parent your child or not, we appreciate your bravery and know that you will
pick the best family for you and your child.

Taylor works as a software consultant and is amazing at solving problems. He cannot
wait to be goofy with our future child and teach them how to disc golf! Jess was a
teacher and absolutely loves kids. While working through our infertility, she decided to
take a step back from teaching and became a nanny to two amazing babies. Once we
officially decided to adopt, she became her nanny family’s personal assistant as it gave
her more time to focus on our future family. She hopes to be a stay-at-home mom once
we become parents. We cannot wait to share our lives and love with a child. We know
our hearts can only grow and we desire to give our child all of the opportunities
possible.

We want you to know that should you choose us to be the parents of your child, we will
love your child unconditionally. We promise to raise your child with nothing but love,
faith, and kindness. Lastly, we promise that you will always be spoken of with love,
respect and dignity. We promise that your child will grow up knowing how brave you
are, how much you love him or her, and how grateful we are for you.

Thank you for taking the time to get to know us and consider us to be the parents of
your child. We look forward to getting to know you more!

With love,
Taylor & Jess



